
Planning and Zoning Commission Meeting 
 

No Meeting on Monday, December 18, 2006 
 

Next meeting will be Tuesday, January 17, 2006  
 
 

The regularly scheduled Planning and Zoning Commission meeting will not be held on  
Monday, December 18, 2006 at 2:30 p.m. 

 
 Planning and Zoning Commission meetings are usually held on the third Monday of 
 the month, but due to Martin Luther King holiday, the meeting will be held the following 
 day, Tuesday, January 17, 2006 at 2:30 p.m. 
 
  


